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   F r i d a y  3 0 t h  S e p t e m b e r  2 0 1 6  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

The assembly this morning was led by Year 3 and was all about our school value; working together. The children worked together extremely well 
to show us all the ways that they work together at school; in lessons when they are in talk partners, in the playground when they play together 
or help someone who is hurt, at lunchtime when they sit in their house teams and get to know children from other classes in their house. 

They also modelled good manners and politeness.  Their singing was delightful and heartfelt and reflected our school aim which is to celebrate 
being a Rainbow Nation. 

Mother Bernadette, myself and Mark Jackson (School Premises Manager) enjoyed being the judges for the Cake Off competition today during 
the Macmillan Coffee morning.   We gave star baker awards to the best cake made by a member of staff and to the best cake made by a child 
and parent, see over the page. It was a delicious time. 

Year 6 are going on their residential to Hautbois in Norfolk next week.  Have fun Year 6!. 
 

Best wishes 

Nicola Horton 

THIS WEEK ’ S RESULTS:   

Class Attendance  
Number 

of Lates 
 

Lining up 

Awards 

Nursery 90.2% 4   

Reception 97.8% 5   

Year 1 96.9% 1  3 

Year 2 97.6% 5  8 

Year 3 96.8% 6  1 

Year 4 99.3% 3  0 

Year 5 93.2% 5  5 

Year 6 97.1% 10  4 

Overall  96.3% 39  
Well-done 

Year 2! 

Keep it up. 

Love God,  love  yourself ,  love  one another  

HOUSE  TEAM POINTS   
 

277 Blyton House 266 Dahl House  
 

  

273 Donaldson House 320 Rosen House  

Nursery Shriya Patel For being fantastic at tidy up time. 

Reception Jebril Hussein 
For being a great role model to others 

and trying his best to improve his   

handwriting.  

Year 1 Muhammed Noor 
Putting 100% effort into handwriting and 

producing the perfect ‘a’. 

Year 2 
Jonas                

Barbaravicius 
For his great partner talk.  

Year 3 Tamira Kosru  
Lovely handwriting and detailed news 

report. 

Year 4 
Joel Conceicao   

Matumona 
Excellent character description.  

Year 5 Mahirul Islam 
Fantastic presentation and trying his 

best at all times. 

Year 6 Sawsan Abdi 
For incredible handwriting and a mature 

Year 6 attitude.  



Diary Dates: 

Monday 3rd October - Friday 7th October - Year 6 in 
Hautbois (Residential Visit)  

Wednesday 5th October - Harvest Service - 9:15am - St 
Paul’s Church, Bow Common - All parents/carers        

welcome (donations to be in school by Tuesday 4th October) 

Friday 7th October - Year 1 Class Assembly 

Friday 7th October - Parent Coffee Morning - 9am - Father 

Duncan Ross Room - All parents/Carers welcome 

Monday 17th October - Deadline for Tempest Photography 

Payments  - 4pm - School Office 

Friday 14th October - Reception Class Assembly   

Friday 14th October - Year 6 Screening 

Friday 21st October - Year 2 Class Assembly  

Monday 24th October - Friday 28th October - Half Term 

Holidays  - (school is closed) 

Monday 31st October - Staff Training (Inset days) - School 
is Closed 

Tuesday 1st November - All pupils are back in school  

Friday 11th November - Year 4 Class Assembly  

Friday 18th November - Nursery Class Assembly  

Friday 25th November - Year 5 Class Assembly  

Monday 19th December - Monday 2nd January 2017 - 
(Christmas Holidays) - School is Closed 

Tuesday 3rd January 2017 - All pupils are back in school 

Monday 13th February - Friday 17th February - Half Term 
Holidays  - (school is closed) 

Monday 3rd April - Monday 17th April - (Easter Holidays) - 
School is Closed 

Monday 1st May - Bank Holiday - School is Closed 

Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June - Half Term Holidays  - 
(school is closed) 

Friday 21st July - School finishes at 1:30pm  

Please remember t o check the d iary dates week ly.  
( Changes might  apply) .  

Year 6 Educational  Visi t  

This week Year 6 visited ELT Baptish Church on Wednesday 
and All Hallows Church on Thursday to compare Christian 
buildings as well as exploring objects found in a church. To 
find out more, ask us about our visits! 

Thank you to all our parents/carers, staff and 
pupils for all your contributions and donations! 

We had a lot of tasty cakes to choose from! 

A huge thank you to all the participants who 
baked for the competition and the judges who had 

to make a very tough yet tasty decision.  

Thank you to Cam (Year 2 & Year 4 parent) for the lovely green 

The school office is collecting donations for Harvest 
Festival. St Paul with St Luke Church of England 

Primary School and St Paul’s Church, Bow Common 

Harvest donations will be given to The Whitechapel 
Mission and St Saviour’s Priory.  

 

Donations can include: 

Non–perishable Foods—e.g. tinned foods, dry foods 
and staple items. 

Toiletries—e.g. new razors, tooth brushes, soap, 
toothpaste, deodorant and shampoo. 

Linens—e.g. bath towels, hand towels, face cloths 
and sleeping bags.  
 

The Harvest Service will be held in St Paul’s 

Church on Wednesday 5th October 2016 at 
9:15am and all parents/ carers are welcome to 

attend! 

Non-Uniform Class 

Contributions  

Class Expected Received  

Nursery  £23.00 £9.00 

Reception  £23.00 £9.00 

Year 1 £29.00 £8.00 

Year 2 £28.00 £10.00 

Year 3 £28.00 £11.00 

Year 4 £30.00 £13.00 

Year 5 £30.00 £11.00 

Year 6 £28.00 £5.00 

Total  £219.00 £76.00 

Winners!... 

PARENT/CARER & CHILD CAKE OFF 

Nickie Year 4 & Cam (Parent) 
 

STAFF CAKE OFF 

Jackie Proctor (Reception Class Teacher) 
 

SPOT THE CAKE (495) 

Jackie Proctor guessed 467 

Indiv idual  & S ib l ing Photos  

If you wish to purchase a copy of your child’s or sibling picture, 

please complete the order form and return to the office, together 

with your cash or cheque (made payable to Tempest Photography) 

by 4pm on Monday 17th October 2016. Any orders received after this 

date will have to be purchased directly from the photographers. 


